
22 January 2024 

Dear Parents 

Swimarathon 2024 

Our year 5 boys have been given the opportunity to swim at the annual Lions Club Swimarathon on 
Thursday 14 March 2024 from 10:00am to 11:00am.  The boys will be transported to Les Quennevais 
by coach to be changed and on poolside by 09:30am. 

The boys will be selected on a first come first serve basis so please return the slip below as soon as 
possible. 

After their swim the boys will be taken back to school in time for lunch as normal. 

I also need some parents to stay at the event to be a team leader and supervise the boys in each lane 
(no swimming required!). 

This year please could you pay your sponsorship money via the Lions Club JustGiving page. The details 
of how you can do this are on the Swimarathon website www.lionsswimarathon.org  

Thank you for supporting us with this worthwhile event and if you have any queries, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

Mr B Silva 
PE Subject Leader 

  ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Re: Swimarathon Thursday 14 March 2024 

I give permission for my son _____________________________________ to take part in the 
Swimarathon on Thursday 14 March 2024 

House: ____________________ 

I wish to volunteer to be a team leader for one of the teams:  YES/NO 

Signed: ________________________________________________Date: ______________ 
Parent/Guardian 

http://www.lionsswimarathon.org/

